
The first project meeting with the new comers! Samson Pung 
  
"Let the spirit of Project Mingde remain ablaze." said by Dr. George Wong in the video of 
13th trip to Dabao Village. To ensure the continuity of the project, we have recruited over 
30 students from various disciplines of the 4-year curriculum and the majority of them had 
attended the briefing session conducted by the Dr. George Wong and two guests from the 
Faculty of Architecture, Johnny Cullinan and Shivina Harjani, on 23 April 2014. New 
projects were introduced to our new members and which brought insights into how 
Architects and Engineers work together. Looking forward to working with new bloods! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Figure 1: Johnny Cullinan and Shivina 

Harjani from the Faculty of Architecture 

are presenting the architectural point of 

view on a new building and the new 

comers are listening very attentively.   

Figure 2: The current project team members 

also join the briefing session to meet the new 

comers. 

From left to right: Stone Chan, Ben So, 

Manson Lee, Dr. George Wong and Felix Sin. 


